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February 25, 2015

Barney Barmneltt
Highgrove News

Dear Barney

‘The Inland Empire Red Hat Dolls support your proposal for a Metrolink Station in
Highgrove.

I feel that a station in Highgrove would be more convenient for my members than
onc in Riverside. I also agree with you that it would make more financial sense.

Live, Love and Laugh,

Artoe Arlene Weaver
Queen Mother
QM Arlee 22878 Miriam Way

Grand Terrace, CA 92313
Phone: 909/783-1150
donaldbartee@dslextreme.com




